1518 WILLOWBROOK LANE, VILLANOVA, PA. 19085

January 2, 1988

Professor Paul Weingartner & Dt. Georg Dorn
Institut fur Philosophie

Universitat Salzburg

Franziskanergasse 1/1

A-5020 Salzburg, Austria

Dear Professor Weingartner & Dr. Georg Dorn:

In answer to your letter of December 7, please note that I weill be
pleased to contribute to the volume of studies on Mario Bunge’s Treatise on
Basic Philosophy. I acknowledge that the deadline is November 30, 1988

With best wishes,

Sincerely yours,

Professor Emeritus
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Joké Ferrater-Mora




